                                                             
Friday, May 20th.	
The theme for May is “integrity.” 
Always know in your heart that you are far bigger than anything that can happen to you!
RETRO WEEK: Today is the 2000’s. The Dance last night was a huge success, and we just want to give a “huge” shout out to SRC and all the chaperones that were here to make this event a success.
The girls had a great season and really played well yesterday, however, Bayside did win! Way to go Lightning!
Remember, we have a ton to cheer about! Therefore, create your Barnhill Cheer and submit it to Ms. Ferguson by Wednesday June 1st. The winner will win the legacy of having a cheer at Barnhill, plus a $50.00 gift card.
Music in Foundations is Music Club – Group #1
Mrs. Roy’s Music classes will take place in the ART room for the remainder of the year!
Grade 6 are in the Lunchroom for this week. 
Today at lunch we have hot pizza for sale - $2.00 a slice and the canteen will be open.
Tomorrow, Saturday, May 21st we have a wonderful fundraiser to support the Grade 8 trip to Halifax! We are having a FLEA market in the gym from 9:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. Entrance is $1.00, and we are going to have great items for sale!
We want to welcome Logan McNamee ~ in our PHYS. ED. classes – he will be sharing his expertise on Flag Football.
Congratulations to Carter Richard and Ayden Foster – they won for participation in the 80’ and 90’s theme. Please go see Mr. MacDonald in his classroom during Foundations.
BOLT BALLOTS
 Have a Fabulous Friday.
